Stanley J. Dimsha
1919 W. Jefferson

Lovington, NM 88260
Phone 505-396-5069 ® FAX 505-396-6043

February 17, 1996

Jerry Sexton

Qil Conservation Division of New Mexico
PO Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88241

Dear Mr. Sexton:

It is my understanding that Chesapeake Energy Corporation is requesting the Oil
Conservation Division to pool the mineral acreage in Section 5, T16S, R36E, Lea
County, New Mexico, related to an oil well being drilled known as the Bus Barn
Well(s). It is also my understanding that since there is no other oil well or operator
within one mile of this well, it would normally be classified as a wildcat well with a
proration unit of 40 acres.

As a mineral royalty owner, | would like to request notification of any hearings or

decisions related to the pooling of this acreage. Thank you for your time and
consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Stanley J Dlmsha



